
 

 

Town of Sumner - Planning Board Minutes  

April 21, 2020 6:30 pm 

 

The meeting was held using the computer application Zoom.   

 

 

 

Members Present: James McCarthy, Larry O’Rourke, John Allen, Eric Austin, Don Berry, CEO Fred 

Collins and secretary to the Planning Board Susan Strout. 

 

Public Present: None 

 

 

The minutes from the April 7 email meeting were read and approved with a motion by Allen, 

seconded by O’Rourke and voted.   

 

Open Session: 

 

 

CEO/LPI Report:  Fred Collins 

Collins updated the status of several open cases: 

Resident question on flood zone for her insurance requirements were answered by Collins 

 

Clukey / Butterfield Road:  question is construction done?  Electricity?  Plumbing? 

 

Hart / Arthur Allen Road: The deed is now held by Maurice Hart and Kelly Martin.  A building notification is still 

needed and several ordinance requirements are not being met, such as distance to center of road and height of pole 

for electricity.  Collins will draft a letter to the residents. 

  

Forms, Reports, Correspondence:  

 

 

Building Notifications: 

Joseph & Lisa Perreault, 266 Tuell Hill Road, R19-02, shed / bunkhouse.  Approved 

William Savage, 271 Fields Hill Road, R10-08 / Hen house and entrance on existing building, Approved 

 

New Business: 

 

 

Old Business: 

Renewable energy - moved head 

 

 

Upcoming events: 

 
 


